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Welcome Message

Dear colleagues and Friends,
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the BIOSPINE-AP 2018, it is 
my great pleasure and honor to invite you to join the 1st Asia Paciöc 
Congress on Biotechnologies for Spinal Surgeries. Since BIOSPINE was 
started in 2002, BIOSPINE has become a key role to facilitate active 
interaction between scientists and physicians for the devel opment of 
innovative ‘Biospine-Products’ and built strong reputation.  Aligned 

with this accomplishment of BIOSPINE, we are going to initiate another step for 
BIOSPINE in Asia Paciöc region, BIOSPINE-AP.
We establish BIOSPINE-AP as a strong platform for the development of ‘Biospine-Prod-
ucts’ in Asia Paciöc region, which is endorsed by BIOSPINE. Asia Paciöc region has 
abundant young and highly educated populations with very diverse geographical and 
ethnic properties. Through these diversities and highly competent populations, we 
expect active innovation is possible in Asia Paciöc region.
Biomaterials are leading novel and creative therapeutic solutions which enable to 
overcome current limitation. For the success of its development and application in the 
real world, we need open and active contribution from diverse academic backgrounds 
and roles. Thus we open BIOSPINE-AP to Spinal Surgeons, Researchers, Veterinarians, 
Government Officers and Industries and set programs to share diverse insights and 
motivate active participation.
In April 2018, the 1st Asia Paciöc Congress on Biotechnologies for Spinal Surgeries willIn April 2018, the 1st Asia Paciöc Congress on Biotechnologies for Spinal Surgeries will 
be held in Seoul, Korea. It will be a real, lively, and open platform to exchange opinions 
and experiences between diverse groups. And this meeting will provide great opportuni-
ties to extend further discussion through our network.
We are very pleased to hold BIOSPINE-AP 2018 in Seoul, Korea from April 26 to 28, 2018 
and cordially invite you all to attend the BIOSPINE-AP 2018. We very much look forward 
to welcoming you at BIOSPINE-AP 2018 in Seoul, Korea.

Thank you

Sincerely,

Yong Eun Cho, M.D., Ph.D
Program Chair, BioSpine AP 2018

Registration Guideline

CLICK
Register Now!

Abstract Submission Guideline

CLICK
Submit Abstract Now!


